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Professor Alan Hayes 
Diredor 
Australian Institute of Families 

By email: ~onica.Dickson0laifs.gov.a!l 

Dear Professor Hayes 

Thank you for your recent request for on extension on the previously approved application to 
conduct research in relation to "Growing up in Australia: The Longitudinal Study of 
Australian Studies" and the request for this project to be carried out within schools and 
colleges within the Catholic Diocese of Rockhompton. 

I om happy to advise that this request for on extension on the approved application of 2005 
has been granted. 

Should you require any further information please contact Neil McDonald Executive Assistant 
to the Director who would be more than happy to assist. I look forward to hearing from you in 
relation to the outcomes of the project and wish you every success as you undertake this 
research. 

Kind regards 

Miss Leesa M Jeffcoat 
(M.Ed.Admin., B.Ed., B.A., Dip. Teach., A.S.D.A, A.Mus.A., F.A.C.E.) 
DIOCESAN DIRECTOR CATHOLIC EDUCATION 
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